
SC State Firefighters’ Association 
Executive Committee 
Minutes 
June 8, 2014 
Myrtle Beach Convention Center 
 
President Jonathan Jones called the meeting to order at 4:00pm. 
 
Present were:  Charlie King, Jonathan Jones, Will Vaigneur, Tommy Norris, Jeff 
Harkey, Joe Palmer, Kyle Minick, Ken Kerber, Jim Still, Brent McClellan, Bruce Kline, 
Tony Dicks, John Bowers, and Skip Hannon. 
 
President Jones made opening comments and expressed appreciation for the hard 
work conducted by the Executive Committee this past year. 
 
A motion was made by Ken Kerber to approve the minutes of the May 14, 2014 
meeting.  Seconded by Bruce Kline.  Approved unopposed. 
 
Under Old Business, Joe Palmer offered the staff operations in light of the 
recommendations from Joel Stoudenmire on the handling of the 26 departments 
that had not completed 206/7 forms.  Certified letters went out last week to those 
affected. 
 
Also under Old Business, Jim Still offered information and fostered a discussion of 
the SC Fire Academy regional reconfiguration. 
 
Under Old Business, the State Fire Marshal’s position was discussed with no action 
taken. 
 
Under New Business, the group discussed the 2014 Fire-Rescue conference.  The 
Executive Committee was briefed by Jeff Harkey on the vendor status; updated on 
the status of VIP attendance on Thursday; the involvement of the PeeDee IMT; and 
on the status of Chief Gibson and the singers. 
 
A Motion was made by Skip Hannon to adjourn.  Seconded by Bruce Kline.  All in 
favor. 
 


